

Humphrey Perkins School Cotes Road, Barrow Upon Soar, Loughborough, Leicestershire, LE12 8JU

> 01509 412385 office@humphreyperkins.org.uk www.humphreyperkins.org.uk

Deputy CEO Jennifer Piper-Gale MA MSc **Executive Principal Laura Sanchez** Associate Principal Della Bartram

13 May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are writing as we approach the final summer term. As ever at Humphrey Perkins we would like to thank you for your continued support. As you know, we strive as a school to have a professional learning atmosphere where each child can achieve their full potential.

As the weather gets warmer we thought it would be sensible to remind you all of our expectations regarding school uniform. Uniform is an important part of a school culture and ensures that everyone is appropriately dressed for learning.

Can we request please that all parents/carers support us in maintaining our high standards by:

- Ensuring skirts that are worn above the knee are worn with black, opaque tights.
- Skirts below the knee may be worn with black or white ankle socks.
- Shorts are welcomed but these need to be tailored, black, school shorts.
- Blazers should be worn and students will be advised should weather become hotter as to their use.
- Lanyards and ID cards need to be worn at all times by all (as in most work places today!)

This week there will be reminders during Tutor Time for all Years to remind them of our 'Great Expectations' work. Uniform details can be found on our school website. If a student does not meet our higher expectations, home will be contacted to bring the correct uniform into school. We are requesting your support that all uniform is as above by Wednesday 15 May 2024.

Our very best wishes,

(aunicanones

O. J. Bartram

Mrs L Sanchez **Executive Principal** Mrs D Bartram Associate Principal









